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Tingira President, Brad Murphy OAM, released the Tingira 
Australia Association Annual Report today for the 2022 financial 
year after his local Bundaberg Dawn Service for the annual Anzac 
Day commemoration.


"It’s fitting that we look at ourselves yesterday, today, and 
tomorrow in such things as an Annual Report. As an association 
this report becomes our line of history as we can also look back 
on our many Tingira brothers on this very special day in our naval 
History’ said Brad from his Queensland Medical Centre.


Tingira Association Secretary, Mark Lee, drew the short straw to 
conduct the Annual General Meeting; and he selected an 
approbate location for Tingira Boys in Sydney, the EMDEN gun 
memorial in Hyde Park South, was the location for the boys after 
they completed their march on the streets of Sydney.


The Tingira Annual Report can be downloaded from the website 
in the ABOUT section.
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